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CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

Date: June 22, 2018

To: The City Council

From: Richard H. Llewellyn, Jr., City Administrative Officer

Subject: SALARY FOR THE PERMANENT CHIEF OF POLICE

At its meeting on June 22, 2018, the Executive Employee Relations Committee 
voted to approve the Mayor’s salary recommendation for Michel Moore as the Chief of Police. 
The recommended annual salary of $350,909.28 shall be effective upon the Council’s approval 
of the appointment.

Please contact Maritta Aspen at (213) 978-7641 or electronically at 
Maritta.Aspen@lacitv.org if additional information is required.
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